Fabyan Foundation P.O. Box 472 Geneva, IL 60134

December 19, 2019

Dr. Kent Mutchler Geneva Community Unit School District #304 227 N. Fourth Street Geneva, IL 60134

Re: Fabyan Foundation

Dear Dr. Mutchler:

I am pleased to enclose two checks to help support Geneva's students in 2020: one check for \$128,300 for the technology grant request and a second check in the amount of \$195,000 to fund the Fabyan Scholarships.

Please let me know if there is anything you need from us, and please thank your staff for their help. I hope you have a wonderful holiday and a happy New Year.

Very truly yours,

FABYAN FOUNDATION

FOR CHACKEL

Kate L. McCracken

Director

cc: Fabyan Foundation